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November 2009

Fire Wood

The District recently completed a project to improve the defensible space at our office facility. Trees and
ground cover were removed as part of this project. The trees that were removed have been cut into fire
wood. Fire wood is still available to be picked up at the District offices for our customer’s use. If you
would like to remove some of this wood, please call us at the District (588-2571) to arrange a time so we
can ensure there are no other activities taking place at the office that would impede your access to the
wood. Removal of the wood needs to be done during business hours; 7:30 a.m. — 4:00 p.m., and is
available on a first come, first served basis.

Retirement

Joe Francoeur has been a Trustee at the District for 11 years. He has been Chairman of the Board for the
past 6 years. He recently submitted his resignation. We wish Joe the very best in his future endeavors.
His contributions to the District are numerous, and his presence will be sorely missed. If you have the
opportunity, please say thanks to Joe for all he has done as your representative on the Board.

Public Notice

To: All District Residents
From: Round Hill General Improvement District

The Round Hill General Improvement District is accepting applications to fill the vacancy for
RHGID Trustee. The requirements for the position are:

Applicant must be a registered voter in Douglas County and a resident in the service area of
the Round Hill General Improvement District,

Interested persons should submit a statement of interest and qualifications to the:
District office, 343 Ute Way,
Or mail to
RHGID
P.O. Box 976
Zephyr Cove, NV 89448

All submissions must be received by 4:00 p.m. on
Monday, December 21, 2009.

The RHGID Board of Trustees will review the submissions, interview selected candidates and
make an appointment at a future Board meeting.




